

Friendly neighborhood reminders

To address concerns brought to the POA by LHV residents, please remember:

- Per our Longhills Village POA Bill of Assurance, property owners are not to park their vehicles on the street. Vehicles need to be parked in the garage or driveway.
- Per the Benton city sign ordinance, signs placed within 8 feet of the street are prohibited. This includes election signs which should not be placed between the sidewalk and street.
- Per the Benton city ordinance "Rules and Regulations with Respect to
 Care and Keeping of Dogs" it is unlawful for any person to keep on his/her
 premises a dog by which loud and frequent barking and howling shall
 disturb the peace and quiet of any person who may reside within
 reasonable proximity of the place where such dog is being kept.
- For any concerns which are addressed by a city ordinance, such as those described above, please contact the City of Benton Code Enforcement Department at 501-776-5938.



All LHV residents should have received a letter in the mail regarding **annual POA dues which are due January 31.** Please let us know as soon as possible if you did not receive your letter.

 We are in immediate need of a secretary for the POA. Please let us know as soon as possible if you would be interested in holding this position.

Looking ahead:

- Dates being considered for the annual POA meeting are Sunday, April 19 or Sunday, April 26. If you are interested in holding any position on the POA board, please let us know by the end of March so that we can ensure the proper voting takes place for elected positions.
- May 2 is the tentative date for the Spring LHV Garage Sale. We will also have a Spring Movie Night which will be sometime late April – early May. If you have suggestions on either of these dates let us know by clicking the envelope at the bottom of this email to reply.

Email tip: click the icons below for quick access to the LHV website, Facebook page, or as a quick way to reply to this email.





